
BANKSETA
BANKSETA Language Policy - Call for Comments:

The BANKSETA Language Policy is published for public comment in
accordance with section 3 (2) of the Use of Official Languages Act no 12 of
2012: Regulations. The purpose of the policy is to:

Outline the official languages that the BANKSETA will utilise for
government purposes and to effectively communicate with members of the
public and stakeholders;

Describe how the BANKSETA will use the official languages
selected in effectively communicating with the members of the
public and stakeholders;

The BANKSETA Language Policy is obtainable on the BANKSETA
website. To access the BANKSETA website, please go to
www.bankseta.org.za.

Comments must be directed to: The Company Secretary, P 0 Box 11678,
Vorna Valley, 1686, for attention: Ms Caroline King. Comments may be
emailed to Carolinek@bankseta.org.za. Comments may also be hand
delivered to the BANKSETA Head Office, Thornhill Office Park, Building
22, 94 Bekker Road, Midrand, Johannesburg, 1686.
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